
Rep. Susan McLain, Chair of the House Transportation Committee 
 
I am writing in Opposition to HB 4092. 
 
I think that the bill is destructive to Oregon's very valuable EFU land and the process through which the bill is 
looking to expand airport runways is wrong and deceitful. To allow for this type of use on EFU land without 
permits or public input is disgraceful. 
 
I am not opposed to expanding the airport in a responsible manner, I am however, opposed to the change in 
EFU land definition that would allow the expansion to happen without public input, permits, and the proper 
studies. 
 
Please do not support this bill. Your constituents in the area are opposed to this shameful proposal. 
 
Thank you for your time, 
 
Wade and Ashley Murray 

 


